
Chair of the board, Academy of Nursing, Midwifery and Health Visiting Research (UK) 

The Academy of Nursing, Midwifery and Health Visiting Research (UK) is a collaborative venture led 
by the Royal College of Nursing, the Community Practitioners’ and Health Visitors’ Association and 
the Royal College of Midwives,  and  has board level membership from many other organisations 
with an interest in research.  It provides an expert collaborative voice for all aspects of research 
involving nursing, midwifery and health visiting in the UK. Furthermore to promote and support 
research careers and leadership in research for the nursing, health visiting and midwifery 
professions. 

Following the completion of his term of office the Foundation Chair, Professor Tony Butterworth will 
be standing down in October, and the Academy is now seeking a new Chair.  Those applying must 
bring credibility in their profession and a significant track record of achievement in research, 
leadership and policy development.  For further details, and the job description, please see:  
http://www.researchacademy.co.uk  

Expressions of interest must be received by: noon on Thursday 15th September, interviews will be on 
Thursday 6th October and it is hoped that the successful applicant will be available to attend a 2 day 
meeting sponsored by the NHS (England)  Institute of Innovation and Improvement in Warwick when 
they will have the opportunity of a handover from the present Chair on 13-14th October. 

The post is non-remunerated but reasonable travel expenses will be reimbursed. 
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